Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

From: Arif, Syed

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2010 10:51 AM
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)

Subject: FW: Trail Ridge Energy

----- Original Message-----

From: Arif, Syed
.Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2006 7:41 AM
To: 'Little.James@epamail.epa.gov'
Subject: RE: Trail Ridge Energy

Jim -

Thanks for your review. We had issued an incompleteness letter earlier and you should have
received a copy of that letter. One of the issues was non submittal of modeling analysis.
They are still working on getting that together and should be submitting it soon.

Syed- Arif, P.E

Permit Engineer

Division of Air Resources Management

Department of Environmental Protection

(850) 921-9528 or SC 291-9528

----- Original Message----- :

From: Little.James@epamail.epa.gov [mailto:Little.James@epamail.epa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2006 7:37 AM

To: Arif, Syed

Subject: Trail Ridge Energy

Syed -

I made a quick review of the PSD permit application for the Trail Ridge Energy. The
application is incomplete since it does not contain an air quality impact analysis. When
this analysis has been provided, we will complete our review. Please let us know if there
are any parts of the application that you would like us to review in detail.

Jim Little - EPA Region 4
(404) 562-9118



